
From: Sue Entsminger
To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)
Cc: info@akwildsheep.org
Subject: Movi
Date: Friday, October 9, 2020 5:27:48 PM

To whom it may concern,

I have been following the concern about Movi getting into our wild sheep populations since it
came up in Alaska. Given the fact that there are 2 cases within a 10 mile radius of my home
and my love of sheep and sheep hunting, I am very concerned about the health of our wild
sheep or other wild stocks in Alaska. 

I SUPPORT  the testing of domestics but of all ages including 2 months old and younger.
There is too huge of a risk to our wild sheep populations not to do something. The small
amount of domestics in Alaska vs the large wild populations is extremely important to the
health of the wild stocks and the economy also ub Alaska. 

Please consider my support to test domestics but add all ages or do not allow 2-month old into
the state. 
Thank-you for consideration of my opinion. 
Sue Entsminger
HC 72 Box 800
Tok, AK 99780
wildsue@aptalaska.net
Hm 907-883-2833 

[Cells only when traveling]
Franks’s Cell 907-632-5315 
Sue’s Cell 907-310-3514
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